
 

 

 
EASTER EGG HUNT 

3 April 2022, 10am – 3.30pm 
Octagon Business Park, Little Plumstead, NR13 5FH 

Come along to support Norfolk’s bereaved children! 

We are SUPER EGGcited to announce that we are BACK with our annual Easter Egg Hunt. This will take 
place on Sunday 3rd April 2022 in the grounds of our office at The Octagon Business Park in Little 
Plumstead. 

To keep you all safe, this year's event will be ticket only, have staggered start times and numbers will be 
restricted. Please ensure you book early so you don't miss out on this fun family day. 

Guests can expect a traditional Easter fun filled day for the whole family to enjoy, and activities will 
include: 

• Traditional mini Easter Egg Hunt 
• Full sized Easter Egg for every child  
• Small baby animal petting area 
• Free arts and crafts 
• Story telling 
• Food stalls 
• Memory activities 
• Fete games 
• Tombola 
• Raffle 

BOOK YOUR TICKETS HERE 

• Adults: £2.00 Each 
• Children: £4.50 Each 
• Infants (0-2yrs) Free 

Every ticket includes entrance to the event. 

Children's tickets include entrance to the event plus access to the traditional mini Easter egg hunt and a 
full size Easter Egg. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

PLEASE NOTE: 
Due to some areas of the venue having uneven terrain this could restrict access to some areas for guests 
in wheelchairs. 

Nelson's Journey, Bradbury Building - Smiles House, Octagon Business Park, Hospital Road, Little Plumstead, Norwich, NR13 5FH 
Web: www.nelsonsjourney.org.uk  Twitter: @nelsonsjourney  Facebook: facebook.com/nelsonsjourney.norfolk 

Nelson’s Journey is a Charitable Incorporated Organisation; Registered Charity 1170605 

https://nelsonsjourney.org.uk/
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/nelsons-journey-easter-egg-hunt-2022-tickets-267384443067
https://nelsonsjourney.org.uk/



